Audrey Evans: Not Your Ordinary Doctor

Letter Writing

Date
Dear Dr. Evans,
I just read all about you in the book, <i>Audrey Evans: Not Your Ordinary Doctor.</i>
When I finished the book, I knew why the author decided to write a book about you. You led such an interesting life and have done great things.
You had a lot of adventures. I wish I'd been with you when
I would like to have a doctor like you because
I admire you! What I admire most is
Thank you for all you did for children who needed your help.
Sincerely,

Directions: Using the form below, complete the letter to Dr. Evans. Your teacher can email butlers5@ptd to find out where to mail the letter.